Letter: Questioning cell
tower 1in Meyers

To the community,

T-Mobile is currently working with Lake Valley Fire Protection
District to develop a communication facility. T-Mobile 1is
proposing a 100-foot tree tower to blend with the existing
trees in the area. Some of us are not happy about this.

T-Mobile sent out letters in an 300-foot radias to homeowners;
at the most maybe 30 homeowners.

What do you think can be done to stop this? Then AT&T will
come and Verizon, then more money for the fire district. What
about us homeowners and exposure coming off microwaves or
micro watts. And looking out and seeing this in our backyard.

Thank you,

Rick Robinson, Meyers
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